
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are very excited to share with you our plans to celebrate 
World Book Day 2023. Our theme this year will be ‘bedtime 
stories’ and invite your children to come to school on 
Thursday 2nd March in their pyjamas with their favourite 
bedtime story to share in class. Please ensure the book your 
child brings in is named to avoid any confusion. 
 
This year we are also inviting your children to participate in our fantastic World Book Day 
story spoon competition. Your challenge is to design and make a story spoon from a 
traditional tale at home. You can use any type of spoon you wish but we find that wooden 
mixing spoons work best. The challenge is to transform your spoon into a character from 
one of these three traditional tales by 
Friday 24th February: 

• The Three Little Pigs 
• Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
• Little Red Riding Hood 

 
 
The winners will be announced in school during our book week.  A selection of prizes will be 
awarded to the most creative story spoons with a chance to win a book voucher to spend 
at our book fair.  
 
Finally, we are also very excited to let you know that our scholastic book fair will be in 
school from Wednesday 1st March until Friday 3rd March. More details about this will 
follow. 
 
We look forward to seeing your fantastic story spoon entries, 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Miss Tamblin, Miss Farr and Mrs Marnoch 
 

                       
 


